
 
 

  
 

June 26, 2024  
 
 
Alan Johnson 
Sent via email 
alan@victory-group.com 
 
 
Mr. Johnson, 
 
At the May 2024 Central San Pedro Neighborhood Council Monthly Board and Stakeholder 
Meeting, the board voted in support of the West Harbor Conditional Use Permit ("CUP") application 
with the City of Los Angeles for the Sale of Alcohol at the West Harbor property.  
 
This allows the sale of alcohol on the property, but each individual restaurant or bar will still need to 
apply for their individual alcohol licenses.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dillon Clark, President  
On behalf of the Central San Pedro Neighborhood Council 
 
 

Dillon Clark, President 
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